
 
 

 

Ref:  FOI / 594 

 

16 May 2016 

 

Ms  

Looking4Parking 

Email: estelle@looking4parking.com 

 

Dear Ms  

 

Freedom of Information Act 2000 Request On-street parking charges 

 

Thank you for your FOI request as above. 

 

I can confirm that this information is not held by Derry City and Strabane District 

Council.  This information is held by 

 Department for Infrastructure (Transport NI 

and it is suggested that you forward your request to: 

 DfI Information Management Unit 

Clarence Court 

10-18 Adelaide Street 

Belfast    BT2 8GB 

Email:  dcu@infrastructure-ni.gov.uk 

Telephone: 028 9054 0540 (Text relay prefix 18001) 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Information Management Support 


